From: Jess Rushing

To: Exhibits HNR
Subject: House Bills 2351 & 2352
Date: Wednesday, March 6, 2019 10:05:48 PM

My name is Jessica Rushing. My address is 4758 Liberty Rd S #214 Salem, OR 97306. My family and | have a
floating home in Sellwood-Moreland. I am in opposition of the above referenced house bills. There are other bills
that haven’t even had a chance to take affect. We should see how these help things once implemented. It is not fair
to add more regulations when the marine board has already worked so hard to keep things fair for all people. We
need more time to implement other solutions. This affects a number peoples right to have public access to the river
and enjoy water sports in the very short amount of summer that we get. Thank you for your time and consideration
regarding this matter.

All my best,

Jessica Rushing

Sent from my iPhone
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